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ABOUT THE COVER

For the second issue of VVRJ, we asked the Villanova Undergraduate Research Fellows 
(VURF) cohort of Summer 2020 what their remote research looked like this summer. 
None of these research projects were initially designed to be carried out remotely, and 
they all had to be modified in light of the pandemic. So, we asked the students to share 
with us, and with the Villanova community, what their research environment looked 
like, what they were working on, and what is keeping them motivated. Wherever they 
were doing research this summer, we asked for the view from there.

The contributors to the collage, clockwise from the top left:

Sarah Robinson CLAS ‘21; Jacob Clancy, CLAS ‘22; Anglea Magahis, CLAS ‘22; Eliana 
Uriona, CLAS ‘21; Nicole Garcia, CLAS ‘22; Anthony Conte, CLAS ‘21; Nicole Garcia, 
CLAS ’22; Simon Blanchard, ENG ‘22; Michael Pacitti, CLAS ‘22; Victoria Riccelli, CLAS 
‘22; Felicity Evans, ENG ‘21; James Terhune, CLAS ‘21; Samuel Thomas, ENG ‘22. 


